
Celebrate New Year’s Eve with us aboard the PS Murray Princess on 
our 4 Night Outback Heritage Cruise departing 31st December 2018.

We look forward to welcoming you on board and hope you 
enjoy your New Year’s Eve cruise as we welcome 2019!

On Sunday night enjoy a New Year’s Eve Dinner, followed by music and 
dancing. This New Year’s Eve cruise is the ultimate way to welcome in the 
New Year and celebrate in style.

Our cruises always include:
•	 All meals - buffet and a la carte
•	 A selection of onshore tours and onboard activities and presentations
•	 Guided nature walks and eco-excursions 
•	 Captain’s spectacular Buffet Dinner and live entertainment each night
•	 24 hour self-service tea and coffee bar

PS Murray Princess
New Year’s Eve Cruise


